

Island Council Members Attn: Mr. Jami Ehsan **Government Guest House PRESENT**

St. Eustatius, August 19, 2021

Dear Esteemed Island Council Members,

Please be informed that today August 19, 2021 we have received notice that due to the holidays there is a slight delay in receiving answers posed by councilman Sneek regarding kadaster.

We apologise for the inconvenience this may have caused and we promise to forward these answers as soon as they are received from the relevant parties.

The Executive Council of Public Entity Sint Eustatius,

The Government Commissioner*,

The Island Secretary

Dijkshoorn